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Reference:   FOI.4332.20 

Subject:    Diagnosis of depression in each of the primary care GP clusters 

Date of Request: 21 October 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
I am looking for data from 2015 and 2019, for the number of patients that are registered to have a 
diagnosis of depression in each of the primary care GP clusters within the Health Board. 
 
I would be grateful if the information displayed the number of cases for the specified year for each 
individual GP cluster. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regrets to inform you that it does not hold the information 
requested. 
 
We therefore suggest you contact the surgeries directly for this information. Contact details for each 
of the UHB’s GP Practices can be found via the following link: 
 
http://www.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/862/directory/gps/ 
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